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            1st  May 2025 
Dear Parents/ Guradians,  
 
 
 
Parish Support  

 
 
Greetings from St Francis Xavier Catholic Community. My name is Fr Chinua, the parish priest of                 
St Francis Xavier’s church which includes of the spiritual welfare of St Augustine’s Primary School. 
 
I wish to express my heartfelt gratitude to you for supporting your children's education and for being 
an integral part of our parish community—whether by worshiping with us in the church, sending 
your children to our primary school, or both. The Catholic community and the school are, indeed, 
two sides of the same coin. 
 

Fr Jude and I are involved in the spiritual and moral development of your children. Our activities that 

relate to the school include celebrating religious activities for the school, visiting the school to                     

interact with the children and staff in the classroom and at playground and participating in the                 

preparation of the children to receive the Sacraments of Reconciliation, Eucharist and Confirmation.  

 

The Catholic community and the St Augustine’s Primary School will not survive without the                   

adequate support from you. I wish to thank you in any way you are already supporting the parish/

school communities by volunteering your time, paying school fees, participating in parish/school     

activities, or offering regular financial support to the parish.  

 
I warmly invite you, as parents, to consider further supporting the mission of St. Francis Xavier               
Parish. You may do so by joining the Parish Thanksgiving Programme (via weekly direct debit) or by 
making a fixed  annual contribution of $150. ( Please see the next page for details). 
 

Once again, thank you for being part of St Francis Xavier Catholic Community. 

Fr. Jude and I are here to serve you. May Christ shower you with His Blessings. 

Happy Easter! 

 

Kind Regards, 

 

 

Fr Chinua Okeke CSSp 

Parish Priest 
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           We warmly invite your continued support. Thank you for your generosity.  


